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In response to the recent flood of District 6 residents receiving higher-than-normal water bills, I am 
hosting an informational forum with the City’s Public Utilities Department to help provide residents 

with answers. Anyone with questions or concerns about their water bill are encouraged to attend 
and bring their two most recent bills for review. No appointment necessary. 

Answers | Information | Bill Reviews 
 

WHAT:  Water Bill Forum 

DATE:  Thursday, February 15, 2018 
 

TIME:  5:30 PM – 7:00 PM 
 

LOCATION:  Mira Mesa Senior Center 
8460 Mira Mesa Boulevard 
San Diego, CA 92126 

 
INFORMATION: No appointment required | Parking on site 

    

CONTACT:  ChrisCate@sandiego.gov 
    (619) 236-6616 
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